
 

2014 Million Mutt March 

Taking Strides to Help Homeless Pets 

October 12, 2014 at Cherokee Park  

 

The Million Mutt March is a rally and walk hosted by No Kill Louisville, a non-profit 

group working to change the approach to animal sheltering in Louisville.  Those who 

founded No Kill Louisville believe it is possible to save every "adoptable" pet in our city.  

 

Formed in April 2010, we have more than 8,000 people involved in our group and more 

than 30,000 supporters via social media.  We connected with them at events, through 

social networking, on our website, and through word of mouth.  We have met with city 

council members and the mayoral candidates about how to best become a No Kill 

community.   

 

The Million Mutt March seeks to unite even more local animal lovers for this 

common cause: to change the approach to animal sheltering in our city and save 

thousands of companion pets every year. 

 

On Sunday, October 12th, hundreds of people will walk (or run) through Cherokee Park 

with shelter dogs, in support of positive change that involves working together to find 

solutions to improve animal care in our city.  Festivities for the event include vendors, 

various activities, food trucks, and live music. 

 

Please consider becoming one of our vendors and show your support for a No Kill 

Louisville. 

 

Feel free to contact me with any questions or simply return the attached vendor form, 

and we’ll reserve your spot today. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Rebecca Ficklin 

President, No Kill Louisville 

(502) 552-2667  

President@nokill-louisville.com   

 

 

 

 



Million Mutt March: VENDOR PACKET  

October 12, 2014 at Cherokee Park  

 
Mail to:  
No Kill Louisville 
Million Mutt March                                                                 
P.O. Box 6655 
Louisville, KY  40206 
 
No Kill Louisville Contact:  
Rebecca Ficklin, President  
Phone: (502) 552-2667; President@nokill-louisville.com  
  
Company or Organization Name: ______________________________________ 
 
Contact Name: ______________________________________________________ 
 
Contact Phone Number: ______________________________________________ 
 
Contact Email: _______________________________________________________ 
 
Address: ____________________________________________________________ 
     
Please check one:   ____ For-profit Vendor ($50 fee)   ____ Non-profit Vendor ($25 fee) 

Do you need electricity? ____ 
 

Deadline for Vendor Form and Payment is Monday, September 22, 2014 
 

 Vendors must supply their own tent, table and chairs. NKL will supply map of 
vendor locations to all vendors by Monday, October 5th.  

 Vendors may post signage at their booth, sell merchandise and provide 
literature.  

 Animal welfare organizations may bring pets to showcase at their booth.  

 Booth set-up time is scheduled between 7:30 a.m. and 9:00 a.m. the day of the 
event.  

 Vendors will open by 9:30 a.m. Please note: competing business vendors may 
participate.  

 Vendors must send proof of insurance with vendor form. 
 
 

ALL CHECKS MADE PAYABLE TO “NO KILL LOUISVILLE” MUST BE 
SUBMITTED BY SEPTEMBER 22. 

 
Checks may be sent to No Kill Louisville, c/o Million Mutt March, P.O. Box 6655, 
Louisville, KY, 40206, or contact Rebecca Ficklin at 502-552-2667 or President@nokill-
louisville.com to make arrangements for credit, debit card, or PayPal payments.    


